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Expiry of Switching Authorisation obtained in 2021  

Switching Authorisations obtained in 2021 will expire on the 31st of December 2024.  

Please book your refresher training before our Christmas closure date of the 13th of December 2024  

 

Merry Christmas from all of the Esitrain Team  

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and Safe New Year. 

Esitrain will be closed from Monday the 13th of December 2024 and will reopen on Monday the 6th of January 2025.  

We look forward to working with you in 2025 for all of your training needs. 

 

Esitrain Contacts 

For all training enquiries: 

• Esitrain webpage:  www.esitrain.com.au 

• Bookings:   bookings@esitrain.com.au  

• Contact Number:  1800 262 353 

• Esitrain Business Manager:  Stewartmacdonald@esitrain.com.au 
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